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into One Low Payment

Introducing our new Advantage Checking! You now
have the option to have a checking account with all
the bells and whistles, including:

* Mobile phone protection

¢ Purchase protection against accidental
breakage, fire or theft

e Warranties extended up to one year
¢ Identity theft coverage

And it rewards you:

e Cash rewards when shopping
at popular retailers

¢ Travel discounts
¢ Discounts on health services

Don’t have an Advantage Checking Account?
You’re missing out! Open yours today.

Qualified accounts were automatically converted to
the new Advantage Checking Account. You may
change your account type at any time.

Benefits listed above are summaries only and do not include all terms, conditions
and exclusions. Refer to the actual Guide to Benefits and/or insurance documents
for details of coverage and exclusions. Monthly service fee of $4.95 will apply.
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Knott’s Berry Farm

Get set for fun and finances at the Farm! Our 79th
Annual Meeting will be at Knott’s Berry Farm. First
we'll take care of a little business, then it’s off to
Camp Snoopy, Fiesta Village, The Boardwalk, Ghost
Town or wherever you like. This fun event is our way
of saying thank you for supporting us; we wouldn’t
be here without you. Check our website, Facebook
and e-mail for the exact date and pricing.




We’re all about classified and certificated employees,
so if you’re part of a school-based event, let us know how
we can help at outreach@schoolsfcu.org.
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We were again proud sponsors of the Associated

Administrators of Los Angeles Fall Reception.
We look forward to continuing our support.

Hollywood High Students
Getting a Bite of Reality

It can be eye-opening when students are exposed to
the realities of life as an adult. Bite of Reality does
just that, and helps students understand the
importance of financial responsibility and living
within your means.
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SAA Bootcamp
Training

LAUSD Employees looking to enhance their career
can train to become an SAA (School Administrative
Assistant). It's our privilege to provide resources that
allow LAUSD employees to thrive and prosper in
their careers.




Find your nearest location at SchoolsFCU.org

¢ o or call 888/ 748-3266 anytime.

We'll be mailing out tax forms soon, so if you moved in 2018, be sure
we have your current address on file. Call or visit our office to update c 00 s

your contact information if necessary.
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